
 

 

 

 

Hello to my lovely class, 

This letter is for Dominika, Holly, Bronti, Millie, Lily, Jake, Jaiden, Harley, Logan, 
Libby, Masie, Poppy, Cayden, Daniel, Connor, Jaidon, Keinan, Dylan and Noemi 
(I did that from memory – are you impressed?!) 

I just wanted to write you all a little letter to say hello and let you know that I 
am thinking about you all every day.  

We are living through a very strange time and I know you will all be feeling 
many different things – happy, relieved (NO SATs!!), angry, worried…remember I 
haven’t forgotten about you and nor has Lea Endowed.  I know some of you 
might be sad that your time at Lea Endowed may be over – and I am praying 
every day that you get to come back (even just for a few weeks) in the Summer 
but…YOU ARE OUR CLASS OF 2020 and when this is all over we will celebrate 
that with you before we send you on your way to High School!  It may not be 
the traditional end to primary school but we will do it our own way and we will 
do it in style! 

Mrs Seagrave and the few children who have been in school have been out 
praying for you all in the Reflection Area just this morning! She said “the sun 
was shining and the birds were singing but they missed you very much”.  And I 
miss you all too  x 

I hope you are all staying safe and staying at home.  Enjoy being with your 
family, read, relax, remember how special you are!  Keep shining your lights 
brightly – the world needs that right now! 

Sending you all lots of love and I can’t wait to see you all soon,  

Miss Morris  x 

 

 

 

 


